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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome to the 2020/2021 school year!  Although this will be a year like no other, we 
will work together to adapt to this “new normal”.  

The Manhasset SCA would like to take this opportunity to welcome back our 
returning families as well as welcome our new families to the Manhasset community.  
A special welcome to our Munsey Park students who will join their classmates at 
Shelter Rock School this year. This is truly a testament to the fact that we are a united 
community working towards one goal-the best possible academic, social and 
emotional experience for each child during these unprecedented times.  

The SCA is the link between parents and our schools and we strive to create a 
genuine partnership with our Administration. Together we plan programs throughout 
the school year to enrich your child’s educational journey. This year will certainly 
look different but we will strive to continue these programs in any capacity allowed 
under the current guidelines. The situation is fluid and we will continue to update you 
on a weekly basis via our SCA highlights as well as email.  Our hope is that whatever 
we can provide will enrich the school experience for our students and give them the 
tools to become lifelong learners and successful adults.  

We invite you to become an involved member of the SCA by volunteering your 
time. The SCA relies on your support to provide these valuable programs and 
opportunities to our students. Your contributions, big or small, make a difference. 
Please join us for our first SCA Executive Meeting on Friday, September 18th at 
9am via Zoom where many of these volunteer opportunities will be discussed. To 
stay informed and connected to all Manhasset SCA initiatives please visit the 
Manhasset SCA website at manhassetsca.org where you can sign up for our 
weekly highlights  

Please feel free to contact us with any questions.  

We wish all of our students the best of luck this year!  

Cathy Conniff  (ckconniff@gmail.com) 
Leslie Fleck     (leslieannfleck@gmail.com) 
Executive Co-Presidents


